Red Dog Retreat

Our many thanks go to Guy and Kathy Humphries for their hospitality in hosting our annual 'internationally themed' October meeting. Approximately fifty members and their guests enjoyed the spectacular setting of 'Red Dog Retreat' - Guy and Kathy's wonderful home, to help raise money for one of the Club's special projects - funding a bursary for an International student from the University of Southern Queensland.

Meals are provided by members and the usual $25 meal fee provides the bursary funds. The recipient, a student in her final years of study, is chosen by a panel of University and Zonta representatives and the money is paid in the form of an account at the University book shop accessible to the student.
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